
 

 

Friday, 

December 22 

2017 

 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Mrs. G. Milovanov, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                              
  

 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

A very busy week at Chedoke! 

Thank you to Mrs. McLeod and the Chedoke Song Club for their 

 wonderful performances throughout our City and at Idlewyld Manor this week!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 



Kyle Hoult Food Drive 

Way to go Chedoke! 

Collected over 1300 pounds of food! AMAZING!!!! 

 

 

 

   



Holiday Luncheon with our Students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to announce the official opening date of the  

Chedoke Childcare Centre will be January 8,2018.  

There are still spaces available for children from 18 months up to 5 years of age.  

Please contact the YMCA for more information at 905-385-0181. 

https://www.ymcahbb.ca/Locations/Hamilton/Neighbourhood-One/Chedoke 



Dear Our Chedoke Families and Friends, 

 
On behalf of the Chedoke Team, we wish you and yours all 

of the best of the Holiday Season! 
 

 

 

Mrs. Mochrie       Mrs. Corbin-Harper 

Principal        Vice-Principal 


